
 

 

 

 

 

To Shoals Area churches only:  

A Summer Missions Project right here in the Shoals!  

SINGING RIVER PROJECT!   

(Our local version of what we have done as World Changers since 2007) 

Your youth group can spend the week of July 10-16, 2022 working on homes and 
sharing the Gospel with other groups who will be traveling here from miles away. 

They will spend their days (breakfast through evening worship) with the rest of the 
missions team, and then return to their homes each night for sleep. 

 

Cost: $75 per student for the entire week which includes: 

• Transportation to their work crew assignment each day 

• Evangelism training 

• Lunch at the work site 

 

Your whole youth group (even students who didn’t sign up) is welcome to attend 
evening worship at Woodward Ave. at 7:30 pm each night. 

Please contact Tim Ray at (256) 710-2894 for more information. 


